
From: QEMAIL_CSU_HD_PRDA1@qbsol.com <QEMAIL_CSU_HD_PRDA1@qbsol.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 10:45 AM 
Subject: G4T GAS TRANSPORTATION SERVICE - RESTRICTED DELIVERY DAY EVENT 
  
G4T GAS TRANSPORTATION SERVICE - RESTRICTED DELIVERY DAY EVENT 
  
Colorado Springs Utilities (Fuels and Purchase Power Team) would like to notify all G4T 
Gas Transportation Service Customers that it is declaring a “G4T Restricted Delivery Day 
Event” – “General Balancing Curtailment” to begin at 8:00 am on Thursday April 10, 
2025 and continuing until further notified. 
  
For the duration of this G4T Restricted Delivery Day Event no gas supply will be available 
for balancing.  Over Deliveries and/or Under Deliveries in excess of 10% of the Metered 
Delivered Volumes will be assessed a charge equal to the Daily Balancing Commodity 
Charge – RDD Event.. 
  
All Metered Delivered Volumes that are greater than the Final Scheduled Delivered 
Volumes are subject to any and all charges and penalties as more fully set forth in 
Colorado Springs Utilities’ Natural Gas Tariff. 
  
Please contact your Colorado Springs Utilities Business Account Representative if you 
have any questions.  
 
This message was sent via QPEC Email Notifications. Quorum Business Solutions. 
 

mailto:QEMAIL_CSU_HD_PRDA1@qbsol.com
mailto:QEMAIL_CSU_HD_PRDA1@qbsol.com

	From: QEMAIL_CSU_HD_PRDA1@qbsol.com <QEMAIL_CSU_HD_PRDA1@qbsol.com>  Sent: Wednesday, April 9, 2025 10:45 AM Subject: G4T GAS TRANSPORTATION SERVICE - RESTRICTED DELIVERY DAY EVENT

